
Pre-School Newsletter 8th and 15th April 

Welcome back, we hope you all had a lovely Easter break and your little ones are ready for summer term      . 
We will be exploring our key texts ‘Handa’s Surprise’ and ‘Rumble in the Jungle’. Activities will include; sequencing the  

stories, taste testing a variety of fruit, comparing life in England to Kenya, exploring different animal sounds, classifying animals and 
creating African sunset landscapes. 

Phonics and Maths 

In maths we will be consolidating our learning on subitising 
and develop our understanding on comparing quantities; we 

will be using real objects to compare who has 
more/less/greater/fewer. 

In phonics we will be starting phase 2 phonics learning to 
recognise and form letter sounds ‘s as in sun’ and ‘a as in 

apple’.  

Things to do at home 

Can your little one find anything that starts with the initial sound ‘s’ or ‘a’? Can they practise forming these letters in different ways e.g. sand/foam/chalk. 

Share lots of lovely stories and poems together. Can your little one identify the front cover, spine and blurb? 

Have a wonderful weekend!       

 

 

Key Vocabulary 

• Africa 
• Kenya 
• Country 
• Sweet 
• Sour 
• Bitter 
• Fruit 
• Mud hut 

 

 

 

• Jungle 
• Pattern 
• Fur 
• Prowling 
• Slithers 
• Growl 
• Tremble 
• Stripes 

 

• Subitise 
• Amount 
• Number 
• Match 
• Count 
• Compare 
• More 
• Less 

 

Key Reminders 

 Monday 8th April – Return to school. 
Please can you ensure all items of clothing and belongings are clearly labelled with your 

child’s name. Thank you! 
 

 

 

 

 

 


